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Rooted History

Dear Friends,

What a year it has been. So much has changed yet
so much remains, and | am happy and excited to
say that operations around Bancroft are fortified
and renewed after a year of determination and grit.

We have created many opportunities which

made the organization ripe for growth. By
bolstering Bancroft’s foundation and finding fresh
environments to bloom, we are able to direct

our focus forward to what comes next. | know
that Bancroft is an incredibly important - and
evolving - organization, yet remaining constant
and committed to our mission is paramount to the
organization’s success.

| cannot wait to see how we continue to flourish in
the year ahead.

In fiscal year 2022, we added a fourth school to

the Bancroft network of schools, Kohler Academy
in Mountainside, NJ, setting the foundation for
growth into the Northern New Jersey and New York
metropolitan area.

We introduced an intensive outpatient treatment
program for young children and adults ages 3 to 21
to help address the 50% gap in demand vs. access
to services.

A number of our professional and clinical staff
members have received accolades and regional
recognition for their innovative work in the fields of
autism, intellectual and developmental disabilities
and brain injury.

I’m also excited to say that we’ve been developing
our new strategic plan: Changing Lives. With this
plan as our keystone, we will continue to meet the
distinct needs of those we support today while
opening the door to so many others. We will be
ideally positioned to expand access to those who
need us, cultivate an expert and dynamic team,
deliver excellence through outcomes and promote
independence for those in our care. I look forward
to sharing additional information with you in

2023 outlining how together we will continue
Changing Lives.

The last fiscal year has been one of rejuvenation
and here we stand, refreshed and ready for our
hopeful next chapter. Because of you, Bancroft
will continue to do exactly what it has always done
since 1883 - offer a continuum of services and

care for the lifetime of all individuals who need our
support and services. Because of you, our mission
is more alive than ever.

With gratitude,

% %M(fd&/v

Toni Pergolin
President & CEO




One of only a few like it nationwide and serving
children and young adults from 3 to 21, the
Severe Behavior Day Treatment program offers
outpatient treatment for those experiencing
severe and challenging behaviors. Located in
Cherry Hill, NJ, this unique program is designed
to stabilize and reintegrate individuals whose
behavioral challenges significantly impact
their quality of life and their ability to engage
with family, friends and their surrounding
community. As the demand for services grows,
we are excited to offer this clinically-rich
program to further meet the unique needs of
children and young adults living with profound
autism and their families.

- KOHLER
S ACADEMY

A Bancroft School

#/° Bancroft

Severe Behavior
Day Treatment Program

In early summer, Bancroft added Kohler
Academy, a private nonprofit special education
school in Mountainside, NJ, expanding our
network of exceptional Bancroft schools. For
nearly 60 years, Kohler Academy has provided

a nurturing academic experience for young
learners living with autism, intellectual and
developmental disabilities, Down syndrome,
cerebral palsy and other developmental delays.
We are so proud to have the Kohler community
join in the Bancroft mission and welcome Kohler
students, families, friends and team members!



Bancroft NeuroRehab Welcomes New Medical Director

Dr. Christopher S. Karam joined Bancroft NeuroRehab as the new medical
directorin March 2022. Dr. Karam came to Bancroft with a deep educational
and professional background in physical medicine and rehabilitation. He
completed a physical medicine and rehabilitation residency at Georgetown
University Hospital/National Rehabilitation Hospital in Washington DC. His
fellowship focus was in interventional spine and sports medicine and he is
also certified in medical acupuncture. He provides quality and holistic care
to patients in rehabilitation settings and we are so excited to continue to
learn and grow under his leadership.

Tracy Kettering Ph.D., BCBA-D, a Game Changer and Woman
of Excellence

Tracy Kettering, director of Bancroft’s ABA Center of Excellence, was named
a “Game Changer” in SJ Magazine’s 2022 Women of Excellence Awards.
Dr. Kettering oversees research, clinical education and supervision
initiatives, including an on-the-job program for employees that leads

to a master’s degree from Rider University. She is an advocate for

autism awareness and trains people in the community - including law
enforcement and healthcare workers - to understand neurodiverse
behaviors. As a practitioner, Dr. Kettering has seen the impact of early
intervention and quality services and, as the demand for services
increases, she is focused on improved and increased access to services
for families in crisis. Dr. Kettering is not only a game changer at Bancroft -
she’s a game changer in the field.

Center of Excellence Leadership Continues to Grow

Kellie Goldberg, M.S.Ed., BCBA was named associate director of the ABA
Center of Excellence. Goldberg’s career in Applied Behavior Analysis spans
more than 20 years, including as the clinical director at Bancroft’s Lakeside
program. She brings valuable clinical and leadership experience, especially
in working with individuals with more severe forms of autism. The Center
is a valuable resource not only across the organization but also within the
broader community, providing invaluable education and training to create
opportunities to improve the quality of life for children, adults and families
who need our services.
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The Perfect
Home for

Christine McCauley is a people person.

She loves to be around others. She
wants to get to know everyone she
meets and find out everything she can
about them.

It’s no wonder. The youngest girl in her family

and fourth of five children, Christine’s parents,
Mary Kate and Joe McCauley, say she’s always
liked the spotlight and cares deeply about

others, making new friends wherever she goes.

And she is whip-smart.
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As Christine neared adulthood, the McCauleys
realized she would need a different type of
support to grow, discover new adventures and
truly live her best life. They wanted Christy, as
she’s affectionately called at home, to find an
environment tailored to her unique needs; one
that balanced her need to spread her wings with
her need for support, structure and routine.
They turned to Bancroft.

As her three older sisters packed up and moved
away to college, Christy’s parents helped her
pack up and move onto her own adventure in

a Bancroft group home. This home became

a place where she has continued learning

skills for greater independence, engaging

with housemates and staff, and enjoying the
experiences that mean most to her. Here she
has been creating adventures for over 28 years.



Coined as “Christy’s College,” transitioning to life

at Bancroft gave her the chance to experience the
excitement of moving out on her own and making
new friends. At the same time, the 24/7 support in the
home has provided her the opportunity to learn how
to cook, clean and do her own laundry. The direct care
staff onsite helps her access enrichment activities
both at home and in the community. This holistic
approach has allowed Christine to blossom, given her
the right balance of support and freedom to see for
herself what she likes and dislikes, and empowered
her to experience the same trajectory as her sisters
and brother. She’s truly living her best life.

Living in a Bancroft home has given Christine the
ability to engage her social side, fuel her curiosity and
feed her desire to learn about others, whether that
means her housemates, the Bancroft team or others
she meets when she’s out and about.

We can breathe easier
because we know
she's in a

- Mary Kate and Joe McCauley

When she’s at home with her housemates - whom
she’s affectionately nicknamed “the guys,” as she’s
the lone female in the co-ed house - the group loves to
play games and watch movies. Other times, they’ll go
out to eat or shop, passions all four friends share.

Living and learning at Bancroft means different things
to each unique person we support.

For Christine, Bancroft is a place that has allowed
her to continue to do what she loves, continually
encourages her to learn and experience new

things safely and with support. That supported
independence has given Christine the ability to
mature, grow and shape her own vision of the life she
wants to live.

When she goes home to visit her parents and sisters,
Christine fills their family home with stories of her
friends and experiences “back home” at Bancroft and
loves sharing what she has learned. At the end of her
visits, Christine excitedly returns to her home, with
“her guys” and their familiar routine.



Kristen and Thomas Piotrowski want
so many things as their children grow:
a happy home, a life of learning and
enrichment, skills needed to thrive;
the ability to live their best lives.
Today, they have two very happy and
healthy boys, Jacob and Thomas,
who are each receiving the love, care
and attention that they need to fulfill
those goals.

Thomas lives and loves his life at Bancroft. Ask
anyone who knows him and they will tell you,
Thomas is incredibly sweet; he also has challenges
that require unique and dedicated support.

Thomas entered special education
programming at age 3. When he was 10 and
still in a traditional school, his parents and
education care team decided he needed

more support than the staff could provide.
This decision started their search for a new
school where Thomas could grow into himself;
somewhere he could flourish.

Enter Dennis Morgan, Bancroft’s senior vice
president for Children’s Services. A longtime
friend of Michael’s from college, Dennis had
been encouraging Kristen and Michael to
look into Bancroft for Thomas. He knew that
at Bancroft, Thomas would have access to
unique opportunities and specialized support
that would empower him to live his best life.
The more the Piotrowskis learned about The
Bancroft School, the more they liked it.



Changing schools has proven to be the right decision
for Thomas. At Bancroft, he’s made friends who care
for him like family and met staff who want to see him
succeed just as his parents do. At age 14, Thomas
moved into a Bancroft children’s residence. Already
happy with their son’s social growth and academic
progress, the Piotrowskis realized that this 24-hour,
person-centered support and supervision was exactly
what he needed. He’s gained positive habits, taught
and reinforced by Bancroft team members, and
independence in his daily life. He has his own space,
his own home, and he loves it.

While nonverbal, Thomas has found his voice in other
ways - he communicates with sound and actions,
and enjoys music and playing with objects that make
noise. He is an active teen, and with his care team,
hopes to learn how to ride a bike so he can join other
children outside riding this fall.

- Kristen Piotrowski

Thomas recently attended prom at Bancroft. His
residential team helped him find the perfect outfit

for this exciting occasion, and in photos, you can see
Thomas beaming with excitement and pride. Prom
was a huge milestone for Thomas and a confident step
into his young and independent life.

Thomas’s life at Bancroft has not only helped him
grow but has helped his family grow, too.

“l am glad Bancroft exists to help Thomas but it has
also helped us,” Michael said. “Bancroft supports
Thomas and also helps Jacob receive focused time
and attention at home with his parents. Time to be a
kid. Bancroft has allowed our entire family to grow.”
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A daily highlight for those working

in Bancroft’s corporate office is the
arrival of the OneBancroft “cleaning
crew.” If you’re in the building when
they make their rounds, you’ll no doubt
hear them engage with employees in
their cubicles or in the halls - offering
everything from cheerful greetings to
compliments on a fun shirt someone
might be wearing.

And then there’s Adam Schlesinger, affectionately
known as “Fist Bump Adam” for his signature
greeting: a gentle fist-bump and a quiet “hi”
that elicits a smile even on the toughest day.
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{0 perform  single adequate act of self-help, but who showed, in ways that could nc
1, force of chare i

and trust, but the great

arein practice today. She em
on the indvidual child, desigr
., for each pupil while grouping
situations where emulation ar
interaction were esirable.

Margaret read extensively anc
groundedin the neuroanaton
neurophysiology of her time.
in the community served as p
‘Special Education Section of t
Education Association, and w.
garet Bancroft  on the subject of children witt
gething  and developmental disabilities

garet Bancroft champione

Adam and the rest of the crew are participants
in Bancroft’s Adult Employment program. The
program focuses on lifelong learning through
hands-on job training that allows adults

with autism and intellectual/developmental
disabilities to practice work-readiness and
social skills that can ultimately help them
pursue competitive employment.

Adam’s Bancroft journey began in 1982
when he moved into a group home. As he
transitioned to adulthood, he began his
work in the Adult Employment program.
He’s enjoyed his daily rounds with the
“cleaning crew” for nearly 20 years.

Latoya Richardson, now a manager in Adult
Employment, was his job coach 17 years ago,
helping him build the skills that would carry him
through his time in the program.



“Adam is a fast learner and problem solver,”
Richardson said. “He’s routine-driven but can be
redirected if a situation or need changes.”

A creature of habit, Adam thrives off of his daily
routine - including those fist bumps to his friends
and coworkers.

When the COVID-19 pandemic began, Adam’s current
job coach, Thomas Kent, knew he needed to help Adam
develop a new, no-contact method of greeting. The two
began to practice elbow-bumps and air high-fives, an
individualized solution that allowed Adam to continue
interacting with people in a safe way without too much
deviation from his routine.

When Adam isn’t working, he enjoys spending time
with his friends, especially his roommate of over 25
years, Eric.

They are just the
best of

- Jeff Kueny, Program Manager

This dynamic duo has been together through so much,
growing together and supporting each other through
life’s challenges. Those who know them best, wouldn’t
know one without the other.

Together with their housemate - thanks to the
generosity of many Bancroft families, including
Adam’s dad, Tony - Adam and Eric have experienced
wonderful community outings and enrichment
activities through the years, including Broadway
shows, sporting events and vacations. They love
everything about these experiences: the souvenirs,
dinners in new places and traveling together.

Donor support has been essential to ensuring Adam
and his housemates have access to the community
opportunities they enjoy.

Bancroft has been Adam’s home away from home. It’s
given him a strong foundation and support he needs
to thrive; a place where he’s been able to live, work,
build independence, do the things he loves to do and
bring joy to so many others - through a simple fist
bump and “hi.”
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Seven years ago, Brian Hentz was
driving home from work on the Florida
Turnpike when he was rear-ended by a
tractor-trailer going 70 miles per hour.
The crash was catastrophic, leaving
Brian with numerous physical injuries,
including a severe traumatic brain
injury (TBI).

Brian made significant progress - but after a
few years, Brian and his wife, Maureen, knew he
needed more help to address persistent balance
and memory deficits. In 2019, they turned to
Bancroft NeuroRehab (BNR), where a team
approach and individualized treatment plans
help clients like Brian achieve greater outcomes.

“I just love this place,” Brian said.

Neurological rehabilitation looks different for
everyone, and BNR’s team of expert clinicians
often explore outside-the-box approaches to
help clients reach milestones they once
found daunting.

Earlier this year, Rehabilitation Supervisor
Carolyn Tassini, PT, DPT, CBIS, and six BNR clients
joined a collaborative study with the University
of the Sciences that looked at how Taekwondo
classes impact brain injury patients.

The study explored how this particular form

of martial arts might affect factors like social
and community connectedness, balance,
attention and focus. Brian’s need for balance
and memory rehabilitation made him a perfect
candidate for the trial - as did his longtime
desire to try Taekwondo.

Scan the QR code for
a sneak peek into the
Taekwondo program!




To maximize the benefits of his Taekwondo practice,
Brian tapped into his physical therapy sessions - and
his support from Dave, BNR’s Canine Assisted Therapy
(CAT) dog. CAT dogs are trained to help clients
improve their initiation, stay on task and make therapy
more enjoyable.

Brian and Dave spend their sessions walking around
Bancroft NeuroRehab’s Resnick Center in Mount
Laurel, NJ, where Dave gives Brian encouragement
- and cuddles - during challenging days. Their work
together helped Brian improve his physical fitness,
too, so he could maximize his Taekwondo success.

For the Taekwondo study, participants attended two
classes per week in which they practiced moving
drills, stretching, kicking, blocking, self-defense

and other techniques. Brian and the five other
participants had a belt test, and they all graduated
with their yellow belts.

Brian’s wife Maureen was quite pleased with his
experience, noting that he was interested, engaged
and able to focus for longer periods of time each
session. “We were able to see improvements in

as early as two weeks,” says Dr. Tassini. Early
observations of the study found that participants
had improvements in balance, social engagement
and support, memory gains and various other
improvements in clinic-setting therapy sessions.

Dr. Tassini added, “We believe that part of the
success is that participants were able to take more
risks than when they are in a clinical setting. The
fact that this was community-based made all the
difference and right now there are just not enough
opportunities like this.”

While Brian’s goal for the class was to get in better
shape and work on balance, he achieved so much more.
Taekwondo boosted Brian’s confidence and helped him
gain new friends as he worked his way towards greater
independence. Maureen and Brian agree that this
program helped Brian’s recovery and are hopeful that
he will be able to continue Taekwondo practice as part
of his rehabilitation. This unique opportunity helped
Brian not only find physical balance but balance in
many aspects of life, helping him continue to rebound
and recover his independence, remaining hopeful and
positive for the future.

WM VTS,

- Dr. Carolyn Tassini
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auto service

For Rebecca and Fadi Cherfane, giving
back to the community has always
been a family affair. Growing up, Fadi’s
close-knit Lebanese family instilled

in him the values of respecting elders
and caring for those with disabilities.
Rebecca was raised by parents who
believed in giving back and helping
people in need.

Fadi immigrated to the United States to become
a dentist, a trajectory he quickly decided was not
for him. Instead, he decided to pursue a degree
in auto mechanics and Elite Auto Service, Inc.,
was born. When he met Rebecca, it was love at
first sight - for both of them. Together, Rebecca
and Fadi set out to build not only a business, but
a family and a life together, guided by the values
instilled in them as children.

Helping takes so
little time but makes
such a big

- Rebecca Cherfane

Luckily for Bancroft, they brought their caring
and compassionate nature to this community.

It all began when Elite Auto started to service
Bancroft’s vehicles and Rebecca noticed the
hard work and dedication espoused by Bancroft
employees driving its fleet. She was impressed
by how much they did to help those supported
by Bancroft and was curious to learn more.

Before the COVID-19 pandemic, Rebecca
began volunteering with her son, Mathew, at

a Bancroft group home in Voorhees, NJ. They
shared their love of cooking with the residents
and were welcomed with open arms after their
first plates of spaghetti and meatballs were
served. From then on, Rebecca took requests
and made everything from pot roast to beef
brisket, much to the delight of the residents.
Rebecca and Mathew have also volunteered at
the Judith B. Flicker Residences for Older Adults
to teach residents how to use iPads.

Realizing the impact of the amazing work of
the Bancroft team, Rebecca was moved to help
even more. She and Fadi began sponsoring
many of Bancroft’s fundraising events,
including the Butterfly Ball, Bancroft Golf
Outing, and Sip, Swirl & Support Bancroft. Elite
Auto has been driven to support in any way
possible because, in Rebecca’s words, “what
Bancroft does is so amazing!”

Commenting on the commitment of Bancroft’s
direct support professionals, Rebecca shared,
“Itis not just a job, they have a special place

in their hearts for people with disabilities.”
Rebecca and Fadi hope to continue giving back,
passing this important tradition onto their
children, just as it was passed onto them.
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E Charitable Foundation

The TD Charitable Foundation is

on a mission to change the world.
Through a global initiative to level
the playing field for those who need
it most, they are clearly aligned
with the Bancroft mission.

“We share the mutual goal of promoting
inclusivity and providing opportunities for
children and adults living with disabilities to
live their best lives,” shared Renee Rattigan, the
foundation’s senior manager, Strategy & Social
Impact. The foundation strives to invest in ways
that will drive positive change and make a big
impact in the communities they serve.

Since 2009, the TD Charitable Foundation has
generously supported Bancroft with $207,000

in total grants. The foundation’s largest gift of
$125,000 supported the construction of the new
Bancroft Raymond & Joanne Welsh Campus in
Mount Laurel, NJ. They have also supported

the Bancroft NeuroRehab (BNR) vocational
program, adult day and employment programs
and have sponsored the Butterfly Ball.

We believe in

for an inclusive and
sustainable tomorrow for all.

- Renee Rattigan

A core belief to the foundation is that when
people participate in their community, good
things happen. Through this partnership, it’s
evident that when TD Charitable Foundation and
Bancroft work together, great things happen.

“We believe in opening doors for an inclusive
and sustainable tomorrow for all, and this
includes increasing access to healthcare,
employment opportunities, workforce training,
financial education, and connections with
community members,” Renee shared.

With headquarters just miles apart, the TD
Charitable Foundation and Bancroft have
created a true community partnership. This
past year, the TD Charitable Foundation
awarded Bancroft a grant in support of the BNR
vocational program. This grant-funded program
helps individuals who have suffered a brain
injury, stroke or effects of other neurological
conditions return to work. This step is just

one of many on the path of rehabilitation, but
itis one that helps many people reconnect

with their sense of purpose and identity. This
partnership allows the individuals supported by
Bancroft to continue to recover their way of life
and increase their independence: truly helping
each person in our care live their best lives.
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Crapshits

Presented by DUR-A-FLEX

,"I' INNOVATION FROM THE FLOOR UP
Bancroft
alal b= { On Monday, October 4, 2021, 114 golfers joined us for the 37th Annual
- Bancroft Golf Outing at Galloway National Golf Club. The day included
many games and activities, as well as an outdoor cocktail reception
and silent auction. The event raised more than $180,000 after a great
day golfing FORE Bancroft!

\ =A@ )

Cheers to the
New Year!

To celebrate the New Year, over 70 members
of the Bancroft community came together
for a casual happy hour event on Thursday,
January 27,2022, at Double Nickel Brewery
in Pennsauken, NJ. This FUNdraiser included
an evening of snacks and socializing, while
raising over $5,500 for Bancroft and creating
priceless memories.




G d The Kowal

Presentedby o AHAM ™ Family
COMPANY"

° ° Sip, Swirl & Support Bancroft returned for a second year on Tuesday,
S| p, SW| rI May 17,2022, at the Camden County Boathouse. More than 200 guests
enjoyed an evening of champagne tasting, delicious Di Bruno Bros.

& Su ppo rt catering, a Champagne Diva, live music and a vast selection of silent

Ba ncroft auction items. Thanks to the generous support of the attendees and
57 event sponsors, the beautiful weather was just the cherry on top of

a lovely evening that raised more than $193,000 for Bancroft!

BUTTERFLY
BALL 2023

Loews Philadelphia Hotel

Please contact Natalie Ragazzo, Coordinator of Events:

856-433-1831 natalie.ragazzo@bancroft.org
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Philanthropy in

With the generous support of Lakeside families and
friends, the Lakeside campus had a beautiful new
pavilion installed that provides a place of respite and
much-needed shade. When complete, the project will
include new benches, picnic tables, a swing in the
courtyard and new landscaping to enhance the outdoor
oasis for residents, staff and visitors. We are incredibly
grateful to all the donors, especially one Lakeside family
who provided a matching gift of $12,500 to inspire
others to give.

In Honor of |
Families & Friends [

Pizza, bowling, arcade games, bumper
cars, cake and more - it’s hard to
imagine a better way to spend an
afternoon! Over 400 individuals we
support and staff members from the
adult residential program in South
Jersey were able to do just that,
thanks to the continued support
of an anonymous Bancroft family.
This incredibly generous donor

is passionate about supporting
enrichment activities and outings,
including a birthday bash for Margaret
Bancroft at Liberty Lake, a shore home
rental in Ocean City and much more!



With a transformational investment from the
Hambry family, the Jacob Schaefer Center day
program enhanced its technology capabilities,
including the purchase of new Promethean

Smart Boards and upgraded WiFi to support the
technology. Technology enhances the programming
available and provides interactive and engaging
learning tools that can be tailored to meet each
individual’s unique needs, skills, interests and
communication style.

We might have the next American Idol
at the Judith B. Flicker Residences

for Older Adults! Thanks to another
generous donation from the Flicker
family, the residents are singing to
their hearts’ content and belting out
some of their favorites in the new
karaoke lounge, featuring a large-
screen television, karaoke machine
and gold microphones!

Want to see your philanthropy in action?

Please contact Tess Tebaldi, Senior Director of Development:

856-348-1162 tess.tebaldi@bancroft.org

18
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The One World Fund Champions are a
community of individuals who pledge to
make a recurring gift to support Bancroft.
Champions provide a consistent and
reliable source of funding and enable
Bancroft to plan ahead for the future.

‘(”‘“\ ONE

No gift is too small and the impact is great!
Recurring donations can be made by check
or credit card.

To set up a recurring donation online,
please visit bancroft.org/champions.

Spread your lov

Jhout ar.

Join the

.(”"\ ONE

J° WORLD
7 FUND

S|
Bancroft

aVs aVs

Matching gifts give donors the opportunity
to significantly increase the impact of their
gift. Donors are encouraged to check with
their employer to determine if they have a
corporate giving or matching gift program.

el

i

A donation to Bancroft is a thoughtful

way to honor or pay tribute to someone
special. Gifts can be made to express
condolences, recognize celebratory events
or honor someone special. When a tribute
donation is received, a personalized
acknowledgment is sent to notify the
individual or family that a thoughtful
donation was made in their name.

» @ Bancroft

A generous gift
has been made.
Gifts help support individuals li

Trinity, The Bancroft School
T
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Visit Smile.Amazon.com to select Bancroft as
your charity of choice and Amazon will donate a
portion of eligible purchases to Bancroft. Always
remember to visit Smile.Amazon.com when
making your purchases!

You can create an online fundraising page to
share why you are passionate about supporting
Bancroft and to encourage your family and friends
to give. Visit bancroft.org/fundraiser to create
your own fundraising page or use your favorite
social media platform.
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By making a gift of stock, you can avoid paying
capital gains tax that would otherwise be due if
you sold the assets.

$

You can make a gift to Bancroft directly from
your IRA to satisfy all or part of your required
minimum distribution.

1S

If you have a Donor-Advised Fund, please consider
recommending Bancroft as a grant beneficiary.

There are a variety of ways that you can support
Bancroft with a planned gift. We encourage you to
seek the advice of your financial planner and/or
attorney to ensure that the gift is right for you.

You can make your gift through:

Wills and Trusts: You can include written
instructions directing that a percentage or
specific dollar amount be gifted to Bancroft.

Retirement Assets: You can designate Bancroft
as a partial or full beneficiary of your IRA, 401(k),
403(b) or another tax-deferred plan.

Life Insurance Policy: You can designate
Bancroft as a partial or full beneficiary of your
insurance policy.

Charitable Gift Annuity: You can give a gift of
cash, stock or other assets to Bancroft and in
return, you and/or your loved ones can receive a
fixed income for life.

Charitable Remainder Trust: You can give a gift
of cash, stock or other assets to Bancroft and in
return, you and/or your loved ones can receive
fixed payments for life or a set period of time.

Please contact Tess Tebaldi, Senior Director of Development:

856-348-1162

tess.tebaldi@bancroft.org
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LEGACY

SOCIETY

We are grateful to the following individuals who have
designated Bancroft as a beneficiary of their financial plans
or who have left a lasting legacy with their planned gift.

* Anne G. Anderson* * The Michael Kahn* Family + Jim Schaefer*
+ Anonymous * Geraldine A. Knudsen  Mary and Jacob Schaefer*
+ Linda J. Bennett* * Ellene M. and + Martha and
- Kathryn M. and Thomas M. Kowal Theodor Schroeder*
Christopher A. Capritti - Walter J. Levy* + Tandra and
+ Edward Whiting Chapin* + The Christa G. Mayer Family Daniel Schwartz
« Jackie Conover/ - Betsy Menkes ’ Ar‘m Shakeshaft and
Gavin Rogers  Doug Menkes Michael Tobey
- Sally and Robert L. Danley - Stanley C. Mich* * Paulaand
Helen A. Davis* ' Lawrence* Siegel
: . * Ellen and Brad Molotsky - Dorothy A. Smith
- Joan H. DeClement . Dr. Bela Mukhoti*
. ’ + Paula and Mark Solomon
+ LisaG.and

* The Pergolin Famil .
Kenneth L. Ewell g y  Alan E. Stoppelman

* Audrey W. Peyton* . N
+ Jacqueline C. and + Rita Waranch

Leonard B. Faupel* * Sue Piergallini

+ Susan Weisman and

- The Gatlin Family * Kathy and Wayne Ross Andrew S. Howard
- Judith Harper* * Randee and ‘ - Cort Wizorek

Kenneth Rubenstein . | K
+ Carole* and William Holt Dr. Clarence Yor

* Virginia D. Rushmore*
+ Justin Israel*
*Deceased

As you reflect on your lifetime achievements, please consider designating Bancroft as a beneficiary
of your will or financial plans. A planned gift today is an investment in Bancroft’s tomorrow.

Learn more about leaving a lasting legacy!

Please contact Sue Piergallini, Chief Development Officer:

D 856-348-1140 @ susan.piergallini@bancroft.org
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Dreaiderts

CIRCLE

The President’s Circle is a donor recognition society that
celebrates Bancroft’s most committed donors - those who
have cumulatively donated $100,000 or more.

+ Adler’s Pharmacy LTC

* Anonymous

* Archer & Greiner

* Laura and Joe Atkinson

« Barbara and
Sheldon Berkman

* Nancy and James Biello
+ David B. Blanchard

+ The Buck and Rogers
Families

* Anne Bumsted
+ Virginia and
James B. Carson
+ Mark H. Chardack
+ Conner Strong & Buckelew
+ Costanza Builders, Inc.
* Helen A. Davis
+ Zita and Milford Desenberg

- Lisa C. DiMedio and
John C. Flamma Jr.

* Dur-A-Flex, Inc.

+ Joseph K. and Inez
Eichenbaum Foundation

« Lisa G. and Kenneth L. Ewell
 The Farley Family

- Jacqueline C. and
Leonard B. Faupel

* The Flicker Family
+ The Foley Family

« Susan and
Robert J. Freeman

 Glo-Tone Effect Foundation

« Dr. Lawrence and Susan
Goren and Family

+ Graham Company

* Frances R. and
William A. Graham IV

+ Ann and Douglas Hambry
+ Karen and Jeffrey R. Harris
* Holman Enterprises

* The Michael Kahn Family

+ The Kowal Family

* The Lebensfeld Foundation
* Andrea and Craig Lewis

+ Pauline P. and
George J. Martin

* Theresa and
Robert D. Martin

Patricia and Robert F. Mate
Christine and Patrick Meade

+ Medical Data
Management, Inc.

* Mary Pat Meyer

* Drs. Pnina and Mark Mintz
Elizabeth R. Moran
 Robin and Joe O’Malley
Wilmur H. Parker

+ Toni and John Pergolin

+ Philadelphia Energy
Solutions

¢ Suzanne and
Samuel Pignatelli

* PricewaterhouseCoopers
LLP

Ravitz Family Foundation

+ Lynda & Stewart Resnick

.

Lindsay and Evan Roth

+ Randee and
Kenneth Rubenstein

+ Virginia D. Rushmore
* Thomas W. Ruthe

+ Salem Health & Wellness
Foundation

+ Mary and Jacob Schaefer

+ Anthony D. Schlesinger

+ SCIW Fence Products

+ Paula and Lawrence Siegel
+ Paula and Mark Solomon

« Stewart, A Xerox Company
+ Barbara and Jack Tarditi

« TD Bank and TD Charitable
Foundation

 Voorhees Pediatric Facility
« Marilyn Ware

- Wawa and The Wawa
Foundation

* Raymond & Joanne Welsh

» JoAnne and
Ronald Williams

+ Withington Foundation, Inc.
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DEEPENING ROOTS

Meet Bancroft's
Newest Giving Society

1833

SOCIETY

Bancroft’s 1883 Society honors our most dedicated donors who have
consistently given a gift to Bancroft for three consecutive years or more.

MEMBER SPOTLIGHT

1883 signifies the special year we planted “My family, Peter and | are very

our roots: when founder Margaret Bancroft grateful that Bancroft is a huge

took her first courageous step to creating part of our lives and has been

a more equitable world. Through her for over 38 years. We will always

advocacy for individuals with disabilities, support Bancroft in all ways

she created a school wI‘ﬂch became a possible. We also encourage

beacon of hope for families. individuals and companies to learn
about Bancroft and how they too

This light is embodied in the many donors can support Bancroft's mission.”

who we welcomed in the inaugural year of
the 1883 Society. On the following page, we
honor a distinguished group of members
who have given consecutively for 10 years
or more.

- Janis Sweeney, Peter’s mom

This commitment to Bancroft’s mission
ensures that we will be able to continue
to grow our innovative services, helping
unlock the full potential of each individual
we support, just as Margaret Bancroft
aspired to do.

Want to learn more about loyalty giving?

Please contact Tess Tebaldi, Senior Director of Development:

| 856-348-1162 (£} tess.tebaldi@bancroft.org




Lisa and Gregory Alberts
Anonymous (5)

Laura and Joe Atkinson
Rosalyn and Laurence S. Belgin
Theodore A. Beringer

Carl M. Bloomfield

Susan Bombieri

Thelma J. Capell

Kathleen and Anthony Carella

Maria and Brandon
Chornobroff

Dorothy B. Curran
Karen and Anthony D’Ambrosio
Sally and Robert L. Danley

Elizabeth and
Francis A. DuVernois

Suzanne and James P. Dwyer
Lisa G. and Kenneth L. Ewell
Joanna S. and Clement L. Fiori
The Foley Family

Jessica and Russell Forman

Kathleen and
Frederick Freeman

Janine Gardner

Pamela and Edward Goldberg
Mariann Granrath

Michelle Habingreither

Eric Harlan

Karen and Jeffrey R. Harris
Thomas J. Hayevy
Margaret and Thomas Heer
Parents of Larry H.

Jeffrey Holman

Steve Holman

Patricia Holton

Donna and J. Michael Icovino

Bruce Johnson
Anneliese and Hans Knur
Lori and Wayne Kobular

Ellene M. and
Thomas M. Kowal

Laura R. Kuntz and
Edmund Mikalauskas

Marcia and James Larson
Mary T. and Stephen Lewia

Kriste A. Lindenmeyer and
Donald Groff

Patricia Lukas and
Philip Friedensohn

Colleen and David Macalino
Peggy and Glenn A. Manochi
Jessica Marchese

Kathryn M. McCarthy

Dana McLaughlin

Sara McMahon

Christine and Patrick Meade
Doug Menkes

Mary Pat Meyer

Jan Miles

Kathy and Patrick Mindas
Karen and Michael Mitchell
Dennis J. Morgan

Fina and Michael Nash
Brian Odenath

Linda Odenath

Joanne Palazzolo

Marti and Frank Pelosi

Toni and John Pergolin
Elena Petronio

Nina Pierce

Suzanne and Samuel Pignatelli

Karen Reiss

Clair and Dean Rohrer
Kathy and Wayne Ross
Emily and Suby Ross
Donna and Mario Sartori

Anne Forward and
Anthony D. Schlesinger

Susan Shilcrat and
Harry Mazurek

Paula Siegel

Suzanne Clemente-Smith and
Edward Smith

Dawn Smith

Barbara E. Stern

Janis Sweeney

Susan and Daniel Swett
Winifred Swift

Barbara and The Honorable
Jack Tarditi

Maureen Washart-Krihwan
Richard H. Weening
Corinne and Scott Welsh
Gale and William Wills
Robert Zampella

Robert M. Zimmerman
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Family Advisory Board

The Family Advisory Board (FAB) comprises Bancroft families who are
grateful for the care their loved ones receive and committed to the
organization’s future and financial sustainability.

The FAB meets twice a year, both virtually and in person, allowing members to interact with
other Bancroft families, the Board of Trustees and executive leadership. Meetings provide insider
information regarding the organization’s programs, services, events and high-level strategic
initiatives as well as access to topical presentations from Bancroft thought leaders.

Bancroft is incredibly grateful to the following members for their steadfast
support, advocacy and commitment.

+ Laura R. Kuntz (Chair) and + Randi and Bill Galanty + Paula Siegel

Edmund Mikalauskas « Ann Hambry + Dorothy Smith
* Raven and Steve Adams « Karen and Jeff Harris + Samantha and
- Darleen and - The Kennedy Family Mark Stankiewicz

Stuart Altschuler . :

) ’ « Dolly and Mitch Kowal Janis Sweeney
» Laura and Joe Atkinson .
- Betsy Menkes Steven Sweeney

« Susan and Joshua Bennett - Gail and Oscar Szigeti

 Doug Menkes

+ Sally and Robert L. Danley - Ann-Marie Leahey and

David Vaughn

* Marianne and

+ Carin and John O. Foster Larry Shulman

Members as of November 1, 2022

MEMBER SPOTLIGHT

“Being Chair of the Family Advisory Board enables me to
work with other families towards our mutual goal of making
Bancroft the best that it can be for our loved ones and those
who Bancroft wi